
 
Board Notes  

October 23, 2024 
 
The special meeting of the School Board was held Wednesday, 5:00 p.m., October 23, 2024, at the 
Central Office in the Board Room with Mr. Phil King, Mrs. Jill Smith, Mr. Jason DeMeyer, and Mr. 
Rich Gadacz present.  Dr. Paul White, Superintendent, was also present. 
 
Mr. Dale Groves was absent. 
 
Mr. Phil King, Board President, reviewed guidelines for speaking on agenda items.  
 
There was a motion by Mr. DeMeyer to adopt the agenda, seconded by Mrs. Smith and approved 4-
0-1. 

 

COLLECTIVE BARGAINING HEARING 
 

Mr. King opened the floor to members of the New Prairie Classroom Teacher Association and the 
New Prairie United School Corporation.  There was no public testimony at this hearing pursuant to 
Indiana Code 20-29-6-1(a), Indiana Code 20-29-6-1(b), and Indiana Code 20-29-6-19 regarding 
teacher compensation and collective bargaining. 
 
There were no comments made. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Mr. King asked if the Board had any further business.  The Board had no further business to discuss. 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:02 p.m. 
 
 
 


